Extension of University Library's Opening Hours from 1 February 2010
(29/01/2010)

Dear all,

In an effort to further improve the library service and to meet the needs of our users for longer
opening hours, the University Library will extend its opening hours from 1 February 2010
(Monday) onwards to 12:00 midnight. The opening hours will therefore be as follows:

Mon — Fri: 08:15 — 12:00 midnight
Sat & Sun: 09:00 — 12:00 midnight
Public Holidays Closed

The extended hours are open to the reading areas at the ground floor only. The regular
Library services such as loaning and returning of books are available in the following hours:

Mon — Thur: 09:00 — 20:30
Fri: 09:00 — 20:15

Sat: 09:30 — 17:15

Sun: 10:30 — 18:15

Thank you for your attention.

Regards,
UM Library



